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Meeting called to order by President Dave Price at 10:30a.m.– 

61 members were present. 
 

A motion to approve the April 13, 2023, minutes was made by 

Alan Green #2236, seconded by Larry Boos #2243. Motion 

carried. 

 

Joe reported the club’s finances in the checking and money 

market accounts. 

 

Dave presented a Powerpoint overview of various shop and 

equipment updates with photos and information to describe 

improvements that have occurred over the summer months.  

He reviewed safety operating tips and reminded members 

about the need for Monitors and Instructors. A Welcome Back 

Pizza Lunch has been scheduled for the next General Meeting 

on November 9th. 

 

Comments from the floor included a reminder that the Slugger 

machine should be used for mild steel only, too many blades 

are being damaged. The Shear is for cutting metal only, no 

cardboard, paper, etc. 

 

A motion to adjourn the meeting at 11:30am was made by 

Gary Droll #1898, seconded by Alan Green #2236, all were in 

favor. 

 
 

Submitted by: Wendi Boos, Secretary  October 24, 2023 


